
Niners’ General Meeting September 20, 2022 – We Appreciate You Scramble 

Mary Fieweger. opened the General Meeting  to order at  11:45 a.m. Mary thanked Cathy Czar who was 

unable to attend and Cheryl Barnum for coordinating the luncheon.  

Pizza lunch was served by the Market Café and each Niner received a wine cooler as a gift. 

Mary F. asked if there were questions about the minutes of last general meeting. Cathy Loffink made a 

motion to approve the minutes and Bobbi Christensen seconded the motion. Minutes  were approved. 

Cathy Loffink encouraged everyone to sign up to serve on a committee for the 2023 Niners’ season. She 

encouraged social members to sign up for a committee too. Mary F. has been writing the monthly 

Villager article for four years and asked for volunteers to take over this position.  

Pink Ball - Brenda Gardiner and Mary F. announced that Pink Ball raised $80,000 – a new record. 

Beth Martin announced that Niners’ tee times will start at 8 a.m. beginning Tuesday, September 27. 

The Niners’ end of the year program is next Tuesday at 4 pm.  Joanna Sawyer gave a brief history of the 

past program themes. She encouraged everyone to sign up for the program. The sign-up book is in the 

Niners’ area of the pro shop. The event is free. Appetizers will be provided. BYOB  

Nominating Committee for the 2023 Niners’ Executive board: Joyce Bowden, Carol Zinsli, Karen Siegel, 

aand Cheryl Barnum. Joyce Bowden announced the nominees: 

President – Cathy Loffink 

Co-Vice Presidents – Sharon Garrick & Kim Warram 

Treasurer - Marcia Wadsworth 

Secretary - Sandy Esterson 

Joyce asked if there were nominations from the floor. There were no nominations.  Sandy McCallister  

moved to accept the nominees, and Karen Siegel seconded the motion. Nominees were elected. 

Mary F. explained Niners’ began wrapping Christmas presents in the pro shop two years ago to raise 

money for the Wilsonville Community Sharing. Fifteen-hundred dollars was donate in 2020 and 2021. 

Winners of today’s Scramble: 

First: Ellen Newbore, LaRayne Hutchins, Julie Robertson 31  

Tie for Second: Terese Baker, Julie Reeves, Terri Layton 33 and Mary Fieweger, Bonnie Bohm, Barbara 

Christiansen, Becky Smith 33  

Tie for Third: Kim Warram, Tammy Blaskowsky, Cara Taylor, Marsha Wadsworth 34 and Virginia Horler, 

Chris Shaw, Charlotte Berkham 34 

Championship Tournament – Carol Zinsli introduced the Championship Tournament Committee: Kathy 

Fuller, Sandy McCallister, Karla Colby, and Paula Johnson. Fifty Niners registered to play and due to 

Covid, 46 were able to play.  



The Winners are:   

Co-champions: Rose Mills and Kim Warram Sharing $100  

Rose and Kim requested that they share the championship instead of a playoff. Kim asked that Rose 

receive the trophy so Rose could show her granddaughter who is a young golfer. They were each 

presented with a beautiful bouquet of flowers. 

 

Flight 1:  

Low Gross: Linda Shields $75.00  

Low Net: Vicky Klingerman $25.00  

Ellen Newbore $25.00  

 

Flight 2 

Low Gross: LaRayne Hutchins $75.00  

Low Net: Melanie Payton $50.00  

 

Flight 3 

Low Gross: Angela Greene $75.00  

Low Net: Terri Layton $50.00 

 

Other awards presented: 

 

Most number of games played on Tuesday playdays was 20 times:  

Mary Fieweger, Rose Mills, and Ellen Newbore 

 

Most number of games won on Tuesday playdays: 

Winners: 

Flight 1  

           Gross: Rose Mills 

           Net: Judy Williams 

Flight 2 

           Gross: Judy Cain 

           Net: Carol Lukas 

Flight 3 

           Gross: Tammy Blaskowsky 

           Net: Tammy Blaskowsky 

                     Angela Green 

                     Rebecca Kremer 

                     Karen Siegel 

Flight 4 

           Gross: Cara Taylor 

           Net: Cathy Loffink 

 

 



Fewest Putts:  12  

Linda Shields 

 

Most Birdies: 3 

Nancy Veteto 

 

Most Chip Ins - 2 

Bonnie Bohm, Kathy Fuller, Ellen Newbore, Gay Salo, Barby Smith, Nancy Veteto 

 

Most improved: 

Rose Mills 

 

Cheryl B recognized Mary F.’s service as the Niners’ president for the past three years and presented her 

with gifts. 

Sandy McCallister announced the winners of the Eclectic 

Flight 1 Red Course 

1st – Kathy Kinyon 

2nd – Marsha Wadsworth 

Yellow Course 

Flight 1 Yellow Course: 

1s – Carol Zinsli 

2nd – Bonny Bohm 

Flight 1 Green Course 

1st – Cara Taylor 

2nd Virginia Horler 

Total - Linda Shields 

Flight 2 Red Course 

1st – Marsha Herron 

2nd – Sandy McCallister 

Yellow Course 

1st – Char Berkham 

2nd Lynne McMaster 

Green Course 

1st – Julie Reeves 

2nd – Kathy Loffink 

Total – Erika Stevens 

 

The meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Alice Swartz 



 

 


